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04/04/2022 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

I hope all is well with you as we approach the Easter holidays. 

Bake Sale and Easter Hamper Raffle. 

As you know our bake sale will be held in the school hall this Friday at 10am. It 
would be great if the children could bring in some baked / bought goods on Thursday 
/ Friday for the sale, goods that have a longer shelf life can be brought in before 
Thursday. Also, tickets are on sale in the school for our two Easter hampers, filled 
with chocolate treats from Glanmore Foods and the staff of the school. Tickets for 
these hampers will also be on sale in the school on Friday. 

Parents' Council. 

Our 5th, 6th class girls were treated to a delicious cake and treats last Friday from 
our Parents' Council in celebration of their Confirmation. During our school assembly 
the girls were presented with their Confirmation certificates, thanks to our Parents' 
Council and Ms. Whelan for organising. The girls also received their graduation 
present - training tops from Séamus Holland, thanks to our Parents' Council for the 
funding. 

Goodbye. 

1st, 2nd class will be saying goodbye to Ms. Ward this week as we welcome back 
Ms. Pearson from her maternity leave. We extend a huge thank you to Ms. Ward for 
all her work and all that she has contributed to the fabric of our school. We wish her 
the very best of luck in her future teaching career. 

Website and Twitter. 

A reminder to keep an eye on our website: scoilbhridemountrath.weebly.com and 
twitter page: @bhride_scoil for latest news and information. Thanks Ms. Brereton 
and Ms. Sheppard for your work and time spent in keeping these platforms updated. 
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School Sports. 

Best of luck to our school football team this week and well done on your success to 
date. 

Easter holidays. 

The school will close for Easter holidays this Friday, 8th April at 12 noon for 
all classes. It reopens on Monday, 25th April. 

  

Hope you all have a lovely Easter and that the Easter bunny visits! 

Beannachtaí na féile Cáisce oraibh go léir, 

M. Rohan. 

 


